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LOOKING AHEAD 

Oct. 6th– PTSA Meeting 6:30 PM                           Oct. 11th– Conferences 3:40 

Oct. 7th– Kinder goes to Nelson Farm                     Oct. 12th-Picture Day 

Oct. 11th– Book Fair 3:30 PM                                  
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Willmar Aquatic Racing Stingrays 

Stingrays is a swim club that focuses on improving 

swimming 

 techniques and competitive swimming. 

  “Try Us Out Night” Monday, September 12th 

6:00­7:00 pm Willmar High School Pool  

 

Wear your suit, and bring a towel and goggles. An informational parent meeting will be held 

in the Choir Room at 6:15 p.m. This is for new Stingrays swimmers only. Fall Session for all 

returning swimmers begins Tuesday, September 13th. All ages welcome! We ask that the 

swimmer has completed Level 4 in swimming lessons, or can swim the length of the pool 

and back. Swimmers can even try Stingrays for two weeks before committing. (A member-

ship fee is needed to start swimming. This fee includes registration, annual MN Swimming 

Insurance, building fee, and snorkel. If you choose not to continue with Stingrays, this will 

be refunded.) Practices are Mondays-Thursdays from 5:30-6:30 pm at the Willmar High 

School Pool. You choose how often you want to come, but we encourage swimmers to at-

tend at least two nights a week. There are also swim meets throughout the year for those in-

terested in competitive swimming. For more information, contact Elizabeth Meyer (320) 

212.9585 or check out our website www.willmarstingrays.com  



PARENTS 

Please check out all the news and activities available 

for your child.  There are flyers, calendars, lunch  

menu, etc. available next to the office. 

 

 

2016/2017 Songfests 

 

Friday, February 24th at 1:30 PM– Mrs. Benson, Mrs. Hauser, Mrs. Barton, Mrs. Hedlof, Mrs. Dunlavy, Mrs. Aasen 

Friday May 26th at 9:00 AM-Mrs. Danielson, Mr. Kuehn, Mrs. Beyer, Mrs. Kroona, Mrs. Egge, Mr. Kallstrom 

Friday, May 26th at 1:30 PM-Ms. Gustofson, Mr. Molacek, Mr. Gauer, Mr. Pingree, Ms. Haecherl, Mrs. Mooorhouse 

Grades 1 and 2 will not have a formal performance, but our hope is to arrange an “informance” when the parents 

would be invited to the music room to get a taste of the  types of things we are learning.  This would have to be limited 

to parents and siblings not yet in school. 

 



WILLMAR PUBLIC LIBRARY 
Children's Matinee 

 

Friday, September 30; 3:30 - 5:00 p.m. 

Rated PG. Runtime: 79 Minutes. Movie snacks provided! 

Storyline: Elliot tells a campfire story about the legend of the Wailing Wampus Werewolf that lives in Timberline National Forest. 

Domesticated Boog is terrified by the story and decides to "chicken out" of their annual summer camping trip until he knows the 

werewolf is gone. Determined to help Boog overcome his fears, Elliot and their woodland friends band together to scare the fear 

out of Boog and uncover the mystery of the Wailing Wampus Werewolf. (IMDB) 

 Lego Club 

Wednesdays, 

Sep 7, Oct 5 & Nov 2; 

4:00 - 5:00 p.m. 

 

For children 2nd - 6th grade. Join us to make some wonderful Lego creations. The sky is the limit for your imagination. You will 

create a new structure each time that will may be put on display. Legos are provided for this club. No registration is necessary. 

The start of the Lego Club was made possible with a Maker Grant from the SAMMIE office in Marshall. If you have any Legos 

that you would like to donate, please contact the library. 



  

    

******FUNDRAISING ****** 

September 8, 2016 - September 26, 2016 

  
Participation in this exciting fundraiser is critical for supporting family fun nights 
(Turkey Bingo, Movie Night, Bingo for Books, End of the Year Dance, etc.), the 
Fall Festival, bussing for all fieldtrips and other Parent, Teacher, Student Associa-
tion (PTSA) supported events that directly support the students, family and staff 
of Roosevelt Elementary School.  PLEASE CONSIDER PARTICIPATING AND 
VOLUNTEERING WITH PTSA TO MAKE THIS FUNDRAISER SUCCESSFUL!!!! 

PTSA MEETINGS 

 
October 6th 6:30PM 

November 11th 6:30PM 

December 1st 6:30PM 

January 5th 6:30PM 

     February 2nd 6:30PM 

                                      March 2nd 6:30PM 

April 6th 6:30PM 

May 4th 6:30PM 

                                    


